
Vice  President  Al  Sheikh
expresses gratitude to Saudi
Arabia for its efforts with
France  to  push  it  toward
recognising  the  State  of
Palestine
Ramallah, July 25, 2025 – Palestinian Vice President Hussein
Al Sheikh said that yesterday evening he had a phone call with
His Highness Prince Faisal bin Farhan, Minister of Foreign
Affairs  of  the  Kingdom  of  Saudi  Arabia,  during  which  he
expressed his thanks and appreciation for the great efforts
made by His Highness Crown Prince Mohammed bin Salman Al Saud
in  his  communications  with  France  and  pushing  for  its
recognition  of  the  State  of  Palestine.

This follows the letter from HE President Macron that arrived
this evening to HE the President of the State of Palestine, in
which he confirmed France’s intention to recognize the State
of Palestine in September.
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